
 Submission 
No 1027 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Ms Kellie Kanaar 

Date received: 25/02/2014 

 
 
 



1

From: Kellie Kanaar 

To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Greyhound racing in NSW

 
 
I would like to add my voice to the inquiry into Greyhound racing in NSW.  I just want to give the dogs 
my support in this. 
 
I would like to say I am opposed to taxpayers funding this industry. I would also appreciate you addressing the following: 

 Over-breeding of Greyhounds 
 Export of Greyhounds to China 
 The hiding of deaths and injuries by the industry   
 lack of interest in re-homing all Greyhounds coming off the track 
 A Greyhound dying each and every day in the racing industry 
 No more self-regulation - all Greyhounds should be registered and microchipped just like any 

other dog. 

There is no animal that has bonded with humanity like the dog - they deserve better from us. 
 
Regards 
Kellie Kanaar 

 




